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Councillor Eric Butz resigns from Town Council 
 
October 31, 2018 

 
DRAYTON VALLEY- During a Special Meeting of Council, Town Council received formal notification that 
Councillor Eric Butz had submitted his letter of resignation effective October 31, 2018. 
 
A By-Election has been called for December 14, 2018 with Nomination Day being held on November 16, 2018. 
 
The Town will be providing further information shortly regarding the process of the upcoming By-election as 
required by the Municipal Government Act. 
 
 


